LAVERE McCLURE SCHOLARSHIP AWARD
The LAVERE McCLURE SCHOLARSHIP is awarded to a worthy high school senior in Columbia County who will be pursuing their college career in the field of natural sciences, environmental and/or agricultural education.
Mr. McClure was an activist in the conservation and protection of our natural resources.  He served on the Columbia County Conservation District Board of Directors as an Associate Director.  He was also active in the Catawissa Creek Restoration Association, the Fishing Creek Watershed Association, and the Eastern PA Coalition of Abandoned Mine Reclamation.
Mr. McClure shared his knowledge of the environment with thousands of students as a Professor of Earth Sciences at Bloomsburg University for 28 years.  The Board of Directors wants to continue his work by awarding this scholarship to a deserving student.

MARYRUTH WAGNER SCHOLARSHIP AWARD
The MARYRUTH WAGNER SCHOLARSHIP is awarded to a worthy high school senior in Columbia County who will be pursuing their college career in the field of environmental sciences.
Ms. Wagner worked at the Columbia County Conservation District for 32 years as Administrative Assistant and then as District Manager.  She took great pride in district events and efforts to promote environmental science and education to help protect the county’s natural resources.  She was especially passionate about the Envirothon competition for middle school and high school students.  This competition promotes understanding environmental sciences and conservation for a healthy environment.  For this reason, the Board of Directors wanted Mary’s passion for environmental sciences to continue through this scholarship to a deserving student.

EDGAR “TED” FENSTERMACHER SCHOLARSHIP AWARD
The EDGAR “TED” FENSTERMACHER SCHOLARSHIP is awarded to a worthy high school senior in Columbia County who plans to pursue a degree in agriculture.  
Mr. Fenstermacher was a well-known writer and editor of the local newspaper for many years.  Ted took great pride in our community and strived to bring conservation of soil and water to the forefront of importance in our area.  He promoted the establishment of sound conservation practices on our land as a vital necessity to meet the goals of preserving our soil.
Mr. Fenstermacher also served as the District Manager of the Columbia County Conservation District for sixteen years.  For this reason, the Board of Directors wanted to have Mr. Fenstermacher’s work continue through this memorial scholarship to a deserving student.


